New volunteer opportunities at Tidbinbilla Nature Reserve
Conservation Volunteers Australia (CVA) is looking to partner with Tidbinbilla Nature Reserve on an exciting new venture.  CVA would love to hear from anyone who is interested in finding out more about the volunteer program, which would be starting at Tidbinbilla Nature Reserve early in 2008.  Contact the Volunteer Manager, Paula Banks, on (02) 6247 7770 or email pbanks@conservationvolunteers.com.au for more information.  Paula is a COG member too, so you can also chat to her after the November COG meeting.
